
  

Welcoming our new staff members     
Nezrin (Cheshire Cats/Eager Beavers), 
Poppy (Busy Bees), Celia (Wise Owls), 

Mehreen (Busy Bees), Beth (Wise Owls), 
Millie (Wise Owls), Barbara (Wise Owls), 

Shirley (Volunteer) and Emily our new 
deputy manager. Keep an eye on Famly to 
see them introduce themselves to Elmore 
& put a face to the name! Nazia is now a 
lead senior supporting the Cheshire Cats   

& Eager Beavers room. 

There are lots of countries around                 
the world who celebrate Christmas but in    
lots of different ways! Did you know some 
people have a BBQ on Christmas day & in 

Germany families light a candle every 
Sunday up to Christmas on a wreath they 

call an Adventskranz. We can’t wait to find 
out more & would love to hear about any 

traditions your family might have too! 

Thu 7th Dec - Christmas Jumper Day                                         
All staff & children are welcome to wear a Christmas 
jumper if they wish to do so from this day onwards. 

Thu 14th Dec - Christmas Lunch                                                  
All children will have their Christmas lunch on this day at 

nursery (all children with food allergies/dietary 
requirements will be catered for.) 
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